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On March 6, 2024, Tan Mai General Wood JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 07/CV.GTM on explaining the ceiling increase of shares price for 5 consecutive sessions as follows:
TMW shares have increased to hit the ceiling for 5 consecutive sessions from February 28, 2024 to March 06, 2024, which requires information disclosure as prescribed in Circular 96/2020/TT-BTC dated November 16, 2020 on guidance on information disclosure on the securities market.
After the securities price decreased sharply due to the impacts of the securities market, TMW shares received the trust of investors, leading to an increase in actual demand in the securities market. The trading decisions of investors on TMW shares are beyond the control of the Company. The Company does not have any direct impacts on the market price.
